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TO: Members of The Media Consortium 
FR: Jo Ellen Green Kaiser, Executive Director 
DT: November 1, 2012
RE: 2013 Memberhip Renewal
Dear [  ],

I am writing to thank you for prepaying your 2013 dues. Your prepayment enabled us to tiptoe through a difficult two-month period this summer. Thanks to you, we were able to keep our programs intact, and to send positive messages to our funders. As a result, we have been able to acquire 60% of our 2013 funding already, and anticipate we will be in a positive financial position next year!  

Turning to next year, I’m pleased that we have so much in store for you. Our annual meeting will take place on February 6-8 in Baltimore. As always, it will be free to Media Consortium members.
We plan to continue with our MPREP project, which enrolls up to 12 reporters to receive regular briefings on media policy, as well as a small stipend. We hope to launch a similar Labor Policy Reporting Project and possibly others. In addition, groups of members are organizing unique, experimental collaborations. I’m looking forward to making sure every outlet gets involved in some form of collaboration or another in 2013.
On the business side, even as our Long-form journalism lab finishes up this fall, we are working on launching a Mobile II lab that will focus on Mobile Strategy. And we are once again planning to run our Collaborative Fundraiser. Most exciting of all, our Metrics Lab will finally be up and running by January!

With all the new programs, you have a great opportunity to step up and participate actively. You will get more out of the Media Consortium is one of your staff joins a TMC committee. We have openings on the Program Committee, Development Committee, Membership Committee, and on our governing body, the Coordinating Committee. These are low commitment/high reward positions. Get in touch if you want to sign up or want more information.

I’m so looking forward to seeing you in Baltimore. Meanwhile, I’m always available if you have any questions, comments or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jo Ellen Green Kaiser

415-878-3862

joellen@themediaconsortium.com
